
2021 Joint Water Commission Wholesale Water SDC Public Hearing 
Notification 
JOINT WATER COMMISSION NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 
Hillsboro  Washington County 
 
Posted on December 7, 2020 
 
JOINT WATER COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ADOPTION OF 2021 WATER SYSTEM DEVELOPMENT CHARGE FOR WHOLESALE CUSTOMERS 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Joint Water Commission 
at 12:30 pm, on January 8, 2021, via Zoom Teleconference at 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86972372711. At the hearing, the Joint Water Commission will 
receive feedback and take action on the proposed 2021 Water System Development Charges 
(SDC) for wholesale customers. The Water SDC rates have been updated with 
recommendations from an SDC Study that updated costs using the existing methodology. 
 
If approved, the new 2021 JWC Water SDCs will go into effect on July 1, 2021.  Please note this 
will not change the City of Hillsboro’s Water SDC rates.  This notice only impacts the wholesale 
customer of the Joint Water Commission. 
 
The staff report – including the proposed 2021 Water SDCs - will be available beginning 
December 14, 2020 by contacting Water-Deparmtent@Hillsboro-Oregon.gov. 
 
Interested persons are invited to attend this public hearing, and will be given an opportunity to 
be heard concerning the proposed Water SDCs and methodology.  
 
If you are unable to attend, you may submit a written statement to Hillsboro Water by 5 pm on 
Wednesday, January 6, 2021. Written testimony may be mailed to 150 E Main Street, Third 
Floor, Hillsboro, Oregon 97123, and emailed testimony to Water-Department@Hillsboro-
Oregon.gov. Please reference “Proposed 2021 Water SDCs and Methodology” in all 
correspondence. Telephone conversations cannot be accepted as testimony.  
 
For more information, contacting our office at Water-Department@Hillsboro-Oregon.gov or at 
503-615-6702.  
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